
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 
January 26, 2017 

 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick 
Poland, John Stolecki 
Also present:  Chris Hall, Chad Hanna 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm. 
 
Minutes. 
On a motion made by Poland and seconded by Hope, the minutes from 10/27/2016 were 
approved unanimously. 
 
Unregistered Moorings. 
A list of unregistered moorings was circulated.  After adjustments made by Harbormasters, a 
final list of unregistered moorings was prepared and reviewed.  It was concluded that moorings 
are considered unregistered if the fee has not been paid and/or an application has not been filed. 
 
Harbor Master Reports. 
Ball reported a skiff sunk in the harbor due to the motor getting trapped.  The owner was able to 
retrieve it.  Ball is currently in possession of 2 skiffs and 1 kayak.  He will post on the public 
notice board this summer.  He asked that everyone keep an eye out for a green skiff that has 
been lost by a local resident.  He noted that floats are being stored at the lupine field. 
 
Hope reported quiet harbors. 
 
Stolecki reported quiet harbors.  He noted that an owner of a boat kept on its mooring year-
round has been checking on it. 
 
Hanna Landing. 
Parks and Rec has asked the Harbor Committee to share the cost of a new 10 x 30 float.  All 
agreed that Harbors would pitch in a certain percentage of the cost.  Stolecki will talk to New 
Harbor Marine and C. Pendleton. 
Ball wondered if bids would be required.  Hanna said anything over $10,000 required a bid but 
they could do a bid if they wanted. 
 
The first three floats were built at the same time and the next two floats came later. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:41 
The next meeting will be held on April 27 @ 6 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
Staff liaison 
 
 


